
P.O. Box A
290 West Street

West Rockport, ME 04865

(207) 236-4876
800-654-8800

Fax: (207) 236-8517

www.seacoastsecurity.com

Visit us on Facebook, 
LinkedIn and Instagram!

BRANCH OFFICES

Bangor, ME:
32 Lexington Drive
Hermon, ME 04401

Caribou, ME:

159 Bennett RD, Suite 3
Caribou, ME 04736

Freeport, ME:

4 Summer Street
Freeport, ME 04032

NEW LOCATION!
Greenville, ME:
35 Pritham Ave.

Center Suite
Greenville, ME 04441

Waterville, ME:
270 KMD, 3 KMD Plaza
Waterville, ME 04901

Portsmouth, NH:
280 Heritage Ave., Unit C
Portsmouth, NH 03801

Montpelier, VT: 
81 River St., Suite 205
Montpelier, VT 05602

Happy Summer!

We hope you’re enjoying this beautiful summer. As we all can agree, they 
go by too fast. If you are one of the fortunate ones who leave New 
England for the winter months, now may be a good time to give your 
security system a thorough test, and perhaps review your call list to 
ensure it’s up to date with current names and phone numbers. If you feel 
that you’d like assistance with the testing or updating process, please call 
our service department at 800-654-8800 option #2, we’re happy to help. 
We are always here to assist you with any security needs you have.

We hope you enjoy this newsletter. Thank you for being our customer.

Stephen Haynes, Owner

**If you refer a friend to 
Seacoast Security and 

they sign a contract with 
us, you’ll receive 3 free 
months of monitoring! 

(up to $100)
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WE ARE SEEKING DEDICATED WORKERS!

We are hiring in Maine, New Hampshire and Vermont. Please refer to 
our website for openings and contact Jackie in HR at 207-236-4876 or 

jackier@seacoastsecurity.com for details! 

Tips For a Safe Vacation 

Most homeowners focus on securing the main house –
but that’s not your entire home.

1. Don’t forget to secure your garage. Ensure your service door is locked, your 
keys and overhead door openers are removed from your car and valuables 
are out of sight.

2. Remove “hidden” keys from your property. Instead, give keys to the person 
sitting for you while you’re gone.

3. Tidy your yard of valuables like grills and expensive decorations that people 
may be interested in helping themselves to.

4. Let your close neighbors know you’ll be out of town so they can inform you of 
any suspicious activity while you’re away. Have them gather your mail and 
paper too so it appears someone is home!

Enjoy your vacation. After all, this season is why we live in New England!

http://www.seacoastsecurity.com/
mailto:jackier@seacoastsecurity.com


What Our Customer’s are Saying…

“We have found the service and follow up from your staff to be exceptional. It is really a breath of 
fresh air to get this type of service in today’s world where every business has been impacted 
indirectly by delays related to staffing.” – Bob O. in Vermont

“Seacoast Security is a wonderful company to do business with. Very reasonable.” – Pauline B. in 
Maine 
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Meet Our Newest Member of the Freeport Team!

Nathaniel Hodgdon, our newest Branch Manager in Freeport, grew up in the 
Boothbay, Maine area attending elementary and high school while lobstering 
with his father during his summers. He knew that he always enjoyed working 
with his hands so when he needed a year-round job, he applied to Poole 
Brothers Lumber. While out on deliveries and in talking with the local 
tradesmen, he decided he wanted to join a trade. Nathaniel spoke with his 
father, also a tradesmen, who encouraged him to become an electrician and 
he’s never looked back. Nathaniel started working at large paper mills and on 
commercial building installs and worked his way over to the 
telecommunication field, installing structured cabling. He then transitioned to 
a local security company and began working as an Install Technician. 
Nathaniel eventually found himself in the office and was soon managing 
technicians and helping with anything he could. “I have recently made the 
move to Seacoast Security and have never been happier. Going forward, I am 
making it my goal to exceed all expectations and get you, the customer, the 
best experience I can offer, with any installs you are dealing with.” promises 
Nathaniel. 

Welcome to the team!


